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Congratulations to our Y6 class who recorded 98.6% attendance last week.  
Congratulations! 

 
 
 

Collective Worship Dates 
Family and friends are invited to join us in the school hall at 3pm for our weekly 

Collective Worship Assembly. 
 

7.2.2025 Y4 

14.2.2025 Whole School 

28.2.2025 Y3 
7.3.2025 Y2 

14.3.2025 Y1 
21.3.2025 EYFS 

28.3.2025 Whole School 

4.4.2025 Easter Collective Worship 
Whole School   ** time and 

venue to be confirmed 

 
 

  



DREAM Work and Behaviour Awards 

 
Congratulations to the following children who received awards at our weekly assembly. 

Thank you for your hard work and positive behaviour. 
 

 Rec Y1 Y2 Y3 Y4 Y5 Y6 
DREAM 

Behaviour 
Tilly Jake Isaac 

 
Marley 

 
Billy 

 
Mikey 

 
Louis 

 
DREAM 

Work 
River Edith Mollie Zach Lucy Olivia 

 
Hallie 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

On Friday, 7th February, our school will be supporting the NSPCC Number Day.  Children 

can come into school wearing a numbered T shirt, sports top, jumper, or cardigan instead 

of their school cardigan/jumper.  This is not a full non-uniform day. 

During the day each class will complete a variety of number challenges, finishing the day 

with a full school assembly lead by our Y4 class. 

We are asking parents to contribute £1 per child which will be forwarded onto the NSCPP 

to support their work.  Donations can be made on the Schoolmoney App. 

 

 

 

 

.  



 

Foundation Unit and KS1 Valentine Stay and Play 

 

 

 

Corpus Christi Stars 

Don’t forget to send your photographs into school if you would like your child to be 

included in the school newsletter.  This is not just for sporting achievements, it can 

include a day trip, a special milestone, a family celebration, a piece of artwork, 

fundraising or a family day out etc.  It would be lovely to see a variety of children from 

our Corpus Christi family sharing their stories. Please make sure the photographs only 

contain your child as we can’t publish photographs of other children. 

Email your photographs to corpuschristi@sthelens.org.uk and include a few words to 
describe the event. 
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What an amazing time Tate (Y1) had last weekend when he went to see the Monster 
Trucks Show in Liverpool.  As well as watching the show he had VIP tickets to see the 

trucks up close and meet the drivers.   
 

 
 
 

 



 

Half Term Holiday 

School closes at 3.30pm on Friday, 14th February for the half term holiday. 

We open again on Monday, 24th February 2025 

 

Mr Chapman 

Mr Chapman (Y4) begins his Paternity Leave on Tuesday, 4th February as we all eagerly 

await the arrival of baby Chapman. 

We send both Mr and Mrs Chapman our love and prayers and look forward to meeting 

their little one. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


